GSFF Meeting 2 – Winter Quarter 2005 – February 11, 2005

· GSAC news:

· survey on graduate student fee increase was filled out by 2491 graduate students – majority of 53.7% of all eligible votes in favor of increase – GSAC President brought vote before Board of Trustees – fee will be increased from $5 to $10 starting fall – will double GSFF’s budget 

· currently GSAC is preparing RTD pass survey – for $15 – goal is to have survey distributed and returned by March 1st
· GSAC event planned for March 23rd, 8 p.m. at Beau Jo’s (on Colorado Blvd. and Yale Ave.) w/ pizza and beer to introduce grad. Student organizations to grad. Students – GSFF is invited

· GSAC is updating its Constitution to reflect recent changes in budget distribution, other organizational restructuring, e.g. role of officers

· Travel Reimbursement Application:

· make sure that GSFF representatives send it out FAST to their department’s grad. Students 

· deadline: March 11th at 11 a.m. – final meeting is same day at 12.00 p.m.

· Financial Report:

· grad student fees will have gone through next week, so far still $200.05 GSFF budget

· Vice Provost letters:

· will send out to GSFF representatives “five major points” as guidelines for letters to provost 

· individual department letter in support of GSFF President’s letter will only have to be written if department’s chair agrees 

· will plan “winter quarter GSFF event” for spring --- need ideas --- so far thought of: beer, park, observatory w/ coffee and Bayley’s, BBQ w/ serious sports, such as soccer match in pajamas 

· Art/A. History Department has started grad. Student colloquium – invites grad. Students from other departments – will send out detailed information

· NEXT and FINAL MEETING in Winter Quarter:

· March 11th at 12.00 p.m. in Commerce Room

· Bring all applications, calculator

· Lots of food for this meeting

